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Chess 
Many children have been accessing “Chesskids” 
from the school website. Well done to NW2024, 
NW2019, NW2016, NW2015 as well as Ben, Oliver, 
Ollie, Violet and Elliot who have been playing 
regularly. 

A huge well done to Alfie, who asked his 
mum to shave his head and then 
donated £10 to the NHS.  

Brilliant! 

Year 2/3/4 
We have had a lovely week. As well as English and 
Maths learning, we have been learning all about 
diamonds. We have made octahedrons (3D 
diamonds) cooked diamond biscuits, discovered 
how diamonds are cut and mined 

and have looked 
at the top 10 
most expensive 
diamonds in the 
world! 

Reception/ Year 1 
We have been learning about mini beasts in 
Reception and Y1. We looked at the lifecycle of a 
tadpole and we got to hold one. We also held a 
water snail and a caddis fly which kept poking its 
head out of its little home. We also looked at 
ladybirds and made our own ladybird kite to fly. 
We’ve been busy keeping the plants alive in the veg 
garden by watering 

them 
and 
we’ve 
been 
making 
daisy 
chains.  

Year 5/6 
This week we’ve been looking at living things in 
their habitats. We’ve each created a shoe box scene 
from a zoo and we’re painting a life size giraffe (4.5 
meters) after watching a video  from Chester zoo’s 
YouTube page. We’ve also been working on 
simplifying and ordering fractions.  

Summer term….. 
A warm welcome back to the school term. Here at 
school, we have been busy with our learning and 
we’re delighted to see so many work packs from 
children at school returned and completed. If you 
haven’t picked up the latest work (to cover this 
week and next week) they are available in the 
entrance area and online as normal. If you can’t get 
in to school, please let us know. We may be able to 
deliver the packs to you. 

Rocket competition 
Some of you may know that the 1st May is National 
Space Day. To mark the event, we are holding a 
competition to design a rocket that can take off. 
Your rocket should be either: 

a straw rocket  

or a bottle rocket. This requires adult supervision. 

The details of how to make each are overleaf. For 
those at home, please send photos of your rockets 
or, if you are feeling adventurous, you could send a 
clip of them taking off, to the office. There will be a 
prize for the best-designed rocket in each category 
as well as 2 runners-up prizes. The winners will be 
announced on the school website on the 1st May. 

Value Badges 
Don’t forget that you can still nominate your child 
for a Value badge. We will put any badges in the 
entrance area with the appropriate name attached.  



 

 

Mini beasts challenge for you all to take part 



 

 



 

 



 

 


